
Temporary Waiver of Official High School 
Transcript Requirement 
Due to the disruption caused by COVID-19, Stillman temporarily waived the requirement for applicants 
to submit an official high school transcript.  Applicants should request an official transcript from their 
high school, the Admissions and Financial Aid Offices had the flexibility to admit students and process 
federal financial aid without high school transcripts as accommodation during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  This waiver of the requirement for a high school transcript has expired and all applicants 
shall submit a high school transcript as part of the completion of their application portfolio. 
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